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 Subject: EUROSPINE 2020: Going virtual ‒ Barter Trade 
 
Dear colleagues & friends,   
 
To protect the health and safety of all our stakeholders, EUROSPINE 2020 will take place 
exclusively online between 6－9 October 2020.  
 
The EUROSPINE virtual meeting will offer a full, CME-accredited online congress with high 
quality spine education and a meeting platform which allows spine experts worldwide to hone 
their skills, profit from the most up-to-date research and moreover get to know more about 
state-of-the-art technology in the field by meeting with representatives from the Medtech 
industry.  
  
 
Use the chance to inform your members about your upcoming meeting: You may be 
wondering how you can still get your information material out to congress participants of the 
EUROSPINE annual meeting without giving them a physical flyer?  
 
We want to invite you to share this EUROSPINE 2020 news: Going virtual with your network 
via your newsletter, website, social media etc. We will, in turn, also advertise your events via 
the EUROSPINE events calendar or on our official social media channels. You can also send 
us promotional material (society or congress related), which we will make available for 
download on the online congress platform. 
 
All relevant information and images will be made available to you in our EUROSPINE promo 
kit <https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1AWvVk8fUF9SGmLZfSf3KR1IjMWYVc3IZ>. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
 
Your Virtual EUROSPINE 2020 organising team 
 
 


